Connecting You to



Mr. Paddy Doherty. Chief Executive, Dublin Bus, Head Office, 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street, Dublin 1

27th September 2013,

Re: 26 Bus Service Palmerston to Liffey Valley Town Centre

Dear Mr. Doherty,

The following Motion was approved at the Lucan Area Committee Meeting held on 24th September 2013:-

"That this Committee, concerned at the reduced bus service for the residents of Palmerston due to the recently restricted 26 Bus service and in pursuit of this Council's policy of promoting connections between the Palmerstown Community and the Liffey Valley Town Centre, requests that the Manager responsible writes to Dublin Bus asking that the 26 Bus be extended the Liffey Valley Town Centre and inviting Dublin Bus to the November meeting of the LAC so that the members can voice the concerns of bus users."

I should be obliged if you would examine this request and let me have your response thereto to enable me revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Curtin

Administrative Office ROADS DEPARTMENT